IMPORTANT INFO

Kenosha H.O.G.

Chapter Officers

Ken Robers, Director 262-620-4078. krobers2@wi.rr.com

Randy Cook Assistant Director 262-496-8111 rccii@att.net

Jill Smart, Membership Officer 414-491-7778 Jcsmart67@gmail.com

Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 262-325-3713 pickyvicki78@yahoo.com

Cheryl Fry, Secretary 847-217-3564 cherylfwy@comcast.net

Sue Lynd, Activities Director 262-914-8037 suezqlynd@yahoo.com

Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 262-945-2149 psteffensen57@gmail.com

Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 847-217-3552 gymfry@comcast.net

Sandy Rapey, LOH 224-588-6378 sandy_keller@msn.com

Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 262-657-9493 hogsunshinelady@aol.com

Pam Rose, Editor 224-577-9766 yldrose07@gmail.com

Kenosha HOG Website http://kenoshahogchapter.net



HOG Breath

Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559

Sponsored by: Uke's Harley Davidson/Buell

5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144

262.857.UKES

LADIES OF HARLEY--

Our next event will be a 'GET ART-Y PARTY' ---OK, its 'Get Artzy' but I could only think of one word to rhyme with 'artzy'...

We will be meeting at the Get Artzy Barn, 34610 Spring Prairie Road, in Burlington, Thursday July 31 at 6-8 pm. There is only room for 18 artists, so if you are interested let me know ASAP. Cost is \$35 per Lady, and we can bring our own beverage and the host stated we can also bring in snackies/finger foods. No artistic talent required, she will walk us through the process of painting a beautiful 16x20 canvas work of art. Call or email me if you are interested. You can also check out her website at: getartzy.com
Come out and nuture you inner child!!
(If there are more than 18 women that want to attend, we can always book two nights.)

Sandy Rapey, LOH

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication.

Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of July!

submitted by Joan Lesko

4 Jeff & Sandy Rapey 5 Arsene & Sue Gerber 6 Steve & Jeneyl Anglin 6 Kevin & Gean Klee 9 John & Nanette Slavin 11 Douglas & Beverly Lorge 13 James & Bonnie Ayres

14 Ed & Sharon Daujotis
14 Stuart & Teresa Goldstein
14 Butch Marks & Louise Pitsch
16 George & Patricia Broecker
16 Perry & Laura Zamagne
28 Phillip (Gus) & ChrisAnderson
30 Wendell & Binki Fry



Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in July!

submitted by Joan Lesko



2 Gail Proko
4 Independence Day
4 Cheryl Sullivan
6 Russell Barlow II
7 Bob Evans
7 Don Friddle RIP
8 Al Herzog RIP
9 Keith Drysdale
10 George Borst
10 Janell Dickinson
11 Paul Steffensen

15 Ric Bentz
17 Ed Daujotis
17 Carolyn DeCesaro RIP
17 Kathy Merten
18 Loren Congdon
19 Ron Young RIP
20 Rebecca Barlow
20 Mel Menke
24 Linda Gullo RIP
24 Barb Madden

14 Steve Anglin

25 Marla Yarbrough 26 Larry Powell 27 Rick Nichi 27 Glenn Thomas 27 David Watkins 28 Robert Jones 28 Fred Dix RIP 30 Pat Davis 31 George Dix RIP.

25 Jim Pribel

Hear Ye! Hear Ye! All Brave Souls!

I will be leading "The Beast of Bray Road Dinner Ride" on Saturday, July 12th. It will be leaving from Uke's at 5:00pm. Dinner will be at TDs Sports Bar & Grill, just North of Elkhorn on US12. Bob Clampit will be the sweep.

The ride will take us just outside of Elkhorn, to Bray Road. If you don't already know, there have been several, "credible" sightings of a strange beast - half man, half wolf - on this quite stretch of road over the last 20 years. Our ride will take us along Bray Road twice: once before dinner, and once after...AT DUSK!

We dare not do it any later!

I encourage you to join us on this "unforgettable" journey. I also suggest that you do a search on the, 'Beast of Bray Road' prior to the ride. It will better prepare you for what ever we may encounter....

Regards,

Keane O'Malley



More smiles and on such a beautiful day too!

Hello All:

This is what we have going on for July.

Fri. July 4th. Summer Fest Ride.

Fri. July 11th. Fish Fry Friday Ride leaving from Uke's at 6 PM

Sat. July 12th. Rock n Ride with Keith

Sat. July 12th. Beast of Brey Road Ride leaves from Uke's. I have no time yet. The contact is Keane O'Mally.

Sun. July 13th. Hog Picnic @ Brighton Dale Park following the chapter meeting 11:00 picnic 12:00

Ride to the picnic is leaving from Uke's at 10:00 AM

Thur. July 17th. Bike night at H-D Museum leaving from Uke's at 6:00PM

Sun. - Mon. July 20th - 21st Ride around Lake Michigan leaves from Uke's 6:00 AM See Keith for details

Tues. July 22nd 2 Wheel Tuesday

Fri. and Sat. July 25th. and 26th. Uke's Swap Meet

Sat. July 26th. Monroe Cheese Ride Leaves Brat Stop at 8:00 AM

Sun. July 27th. H-D Museum VIP Tour leaving Uke's at 9:00 AM Sign up at Ukes. \$12 per person

For the month of July the Stamp Book dinner rides are on Wed leaving Uke's at 6:00 PM

That's all I have for July everyone ride safe.

Sue Lynd

WHAT: Charity Ride to raise funds for NAMI-Racine (National Alliance on Mental Illness)

NAMI provides support for people and families affected by mental illness and is a United Way partner.

WHEN: 2 August 2014 @ 11:00am

WHERE: Ride starts at Racine Harley and ends at Wells Brothers for a pizza buffet at 4:00pm.

COST: \$50 for rider and \$15 for passenger. For this money, you will receive a T-shirt, lunch AND a pizza Buffet at Wells Brothers.

ADDL: There will also be a silent auction, raffles and more.

NOTE: Wells Brothers is in our Stamp book.

Diane and I plan to be there.

Theron, RC & Photographer

Hi Everyone,

Exciting things are happening around here!! The new Street 500 & 750 are in, hopefully everyone has had a chance to check them out. Also the new Project LiveWire motorcycle is creating a huge buzz. Keith was able to ride it and he was like a giddy school kid when he came back! He said the acceleration is instantaneous and there is nothing like it out there on 2 wheels.

Rock 'n Ride is July 12th and we plan to leave Uke's about 10am. Afterward we will come back here for the music of Larry Hinds and De La Rosa's Food Truck! Should be a rockin' good time! Keith is leading a ride to Bike Night at the Harley-Davidson Museum on Thursday July 17th. Let's try to get a good crowd that week!!

For anyone that has a 2014 Touring model we are going to have an Infotainment Workshop on July 19th at 10am. The Service department will run through the new system so you can get the most out of it. Also that day at 2pm we will be having a Motorcycle Bootcamp. So if you know anyone that should be riding get them to sign up. We will introduce them to the Harley-Davidson lifestyle!

Keith will be taking a ride around Lake Michigan on July 20th & 21st. For anyone that has not signed up but would like to please email Brenda@ukeshd.com and we can get you all the info!

July 22nd is our 2 Wheel Tuesday and Snap-On Masters of Metal Tour! We are going to have a huge interactive Snap-On display and a funny car on site. A great event for kids & grandkids! They will have everything set up about 4pm!

The Uke's Team

Prayers and Sympathy to Joe Geraci and Judy Brill families.

Joe's Mom Mary K. Geraci Doyle passed away.

Also Welcome—new Members Pete Wilson & Shirley Westerlund

Hello Members!

Just a brief note. Our picnic is coming up, so please invite anyone who is on the fence about joining the chapter. Perfect time to introduce them around.

Riding season is in full swing. Be safe and have fun! I got myself a bad sunburn already... Don't forget sunblock.

How are your miles? I guess I slacked a little. I'm only at 3,250. Need to boost it up in July.

We have news on the 2015 WI State Rally. Good news. More at the picnic meeting.

Looking forward to seeing everyone! Don't miss the ride to the picnic, leaving Uke's at 10 am on the 13th. Looks like a very nice ride, based on the pre-ride I did with Stuart Goldstein this weekend.

Best regards,

Randy



Have a Happy & Safe Holiday!

We have had an incredible amount of new members come into the chapter in the last 2 months and it is so exciting to be able to welcome each one of you to the Kenosha HOG Chapter!! We are so thrilled to have you with us!! We look forward to getting to know you better at the chapter rides and events!!

Welcome to the following new members:

May Affre

Michael Kirkman

Mark Homuth

Josh Basso

Wes Farrell

Kara Heys

Wayne Remter

Dana Clark

Joe Schaefer

Martin Knight

Cameron Smith

Suzan Smith

Ray Ruiz

This year's Poker Run stayed dry and was quite fun!!! Mother Nature did not dampen our fun!!! We had a successful turnout with 18 riders who all successfully finished the route stopping at all of the required stops including Uke's, R&R Club, Gabby's Palace, Elkhorn Saloon, and the final stop at Lindey's!! We had some great fun at Lindey's with lots of prizes and our winners were as follows:

1st Place: Vicki LaFave 2nd Place: Kirk Meyers 3rd Place: Joan Lesko

Thank you to everyone who came out to join us for the Poker run this year!!!

Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter

5995 120th Ave.

Kenosha, WI 53144

Return Service Requested



July 2014 Edition

Next Meeting will be a Picnic @ Brighton Dale Park July 13th, 2014 @ 11:00 A.M.